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7. ARTICLE VI

Settiement of Disputes

7.1 Any dispute betveen the United Nations and the Government
concerning the interpretation or application of this Agreement,
or any questions affecting the Officeý or the relationship between
the Office and the Governnient, which is not settled by
negotiation or other agreed mode of settle3nent, shall be referred
for final decision ta a tribunal of three arbitrators: one ta be
appointed by the Secretary-General, anc ta be appointed by the
Gavernment, and the third, who shall be chairman af the tribunal,
to be appointed by the f irst tva arbitratars. Should either party
fail ta appoint its arbitrators within tva manths of the
appointmcnt of the other partyts arbitrator, or if the f irst twa
arbitrators fail to agrce upon the third within six months
following the appointment of the f irst two arbitrators, the
President of the International Court of Justice shail, at the
request of either party, designate any nccessary arbitrator. The
procedure of the arbitration shaîl be determined by the tribunal,
all of whose decisions shaîl require a Dlajority vote.

a. ARTICLE Vil

Duration and Aincndment

8.1 This Agreement shaîl enter inta force on signature wjth

ef fect from the f irst day of Octaber 1989 and shall remain il'
force until the 3Oth day of September 1992, unless terminated
earlier by either party upon six moriths written notice to the
other party.

8.2 This Agreement may be modified by mutual consent. Each partY
shaîl give full and sympathetic consideration to ai»' request fr01
the other party for such amnendment.


